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News Release 

August 20, 2022 

 Vehicle Accident – City of Pewaukee 

 
On Saturday, August 20, 2022, at 3:43 pm., deputies from the Waukesha County Sheriff’s 
Office along with the Pewaukee Fire Department, responded to a three-vehicle crash on I-94 
underneath Meadowbrook Road. The crash occurred when a sedan operated by a 24 year old 
male lost control in the rain and struck two motorcycles underneath the bridge of 
Meadowbrook. A total of four patients from the three vehicles were transported to area 
hospitals for medical treatment.  
 
Two lanes of eastbound I-94 remain closed currently during the investigation by the Waukesha 
County Sheriff’s Office and Wisconsin State Patrol. The City of Waukesha Police Department 
and Pewaukee Fire Department also assisted.  
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